
Proposal for Local Government Policy 

Change 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name]  

[Insert Recipient Title]  

[Insert Local Government Office]  

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient Name], 

I am writing to propose a policy change aimed at enhancing community safety measures within 

our local government jurisdiction. As a concerned citizen of [Insert Community Name], I believe 

that implementing these changes can significantly improve the safety and well-being of our 

residents. 

Background 

In recent months, we have observed an increase in [Insert Relevant Issue, e.g., crime rates, traffic 

accidents, etc.]. These trends have prompted residents to express their concerns regarding safety 

in our community. It is essential that we take proactive steps to address these issues. 

Proposed Changes 

I propose the following measures: 

• Increased funding for community policing initiatives. 

• Installation of additional street lighting in high-risk areas. 

• Regular community safety workshops and forums. 

• Implementation of neighborhood watch programs. 

Expected Outcomes 

By enacting these policy changes, we anticipate a decrease in crime rates, improved community 

engagement, and a greater sense of security amongst residents. 

Conclusion 

Thank you for considering this proposal. I am confident that these changes will foster a safer 

environment for our community. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal 

further and explore how we can collaborate to bring about these improvements. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


